
UCR Students to attend Karl Wolfram concert

October 18, 1963

Two bus loads of University of California students from the Riverside campus will come to La Jolla Friday
night, October 25, for the concert of Karl Wolfram, German lutenist and singer.

Their trip will be sponsored under a University policy which enables students from one campus to attend
outstanding attractions at another. Wolfram, appearing in La Jolla under the auspices of the Committee for Arts
and Lectures of the University of California, San Diego, will not make an appearance in Riverside.

Wolfram will sing a program of German songs of medieval times. Although only 36; he has gained a world-
wide reputation for his repertoire in this field.

The concert will be presented at Sherwood Hall, Art Center in La Jolla. General admission is $1.50. Tickets are
available on the San Diego campus from the Cashier, at University Extension, 1221 Fourth Avenue, San Diego,
and will be sold at the Sherwood Hall box office the night of the concert. The concert begins at 8:30 p.m.


